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27th January 2022 
 
Dear Parents & Carers,  
 
On Friday 4th February, our school will take part in NSPCC Number Day. During 
the day the children will explore different Maths and Number tasks, which have 
been provided by the NSPCC. 
 
As well as raising awareness to Maths and Number, the day also aims to raise 
money for the NSPCC. 
 
On Friday 4th February, the children may come to school wearing/displaying a 
digit/number and bring a £1 donation in for the NSPCC. 
 
More information (and a few picture ideas for number/digit outfits) can be found 
here  
 
90% of funding to the NSPCC comes from people supporting the charity. Here is 
an idea of what they allocate some of their donations towards… 

• £4 pays for 1 of our trained volunteer counsellors to answer a child’s 
call for help to Childline. 

• £3 pays for the Speak out Stay Safe Programme to reach 1 primary 
school child, empowering them to speak out if they’re worried about 
anything 

• £5 covers the cost of answering 1 call to the NSPCC Helpline. 

During the pandemic, NSPCC has seen an increase in their services being utilised. 
Hopefully, supporting Number Day within our school will allow us to raise funds to 
support them further.  
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Mrs E Bailey 
Headteacher  
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